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Award Write-up: 

Goal:  
Build awareness and solicit feedback from stakeholders in an accelerated timeline to 

help shape an 18-month a Strategic Plan that will be adopted by the Governing 

Board. 

The districtΩs previous Strategic Plan had run its course and work on a new plan had 

been halted as the district dealt with aftermath of an abrupt leadership change. In 

2018 a Strategic Planning Committee was formed, and they began work on creating a 

new plan.  

¢ƘŜ ŘƛǎǘǊƛŎǘΩǎ Executive Council and leadership team met first and participated in SWOT 

analysis. Through that collaborative process the group defined the four strategic 

perspectives which collectively became the framework for the Strategic Plan. Those 

areas include: Student Success; Safety and Well-Being; Stewardship of Community Resources and Community Connection. 

This plan was then presented to all staff. The Executive Council visited every school and worksite in Peoria Unified and held 

an informal chat session. Information about the Strategic Plan was presented during the New Employee Onboarding Sessions 

and via internal communications, including weekly newsletters and the employee intranet.  

Colorful postcards were mailed to every home within district boundaries. These postcards included a link to a dedicated page 

on the district website which provided details about the Strategic Plan, insight about the district and invited readers to be 

involved in the Strategic Planning process. The districtΩs annual review also included information on the Strategic Plan. This 

review is mailed to the 104,659 homes that fall within Peoria Unified and shared in thousands of marketing packets that reach 

far beyond our boundaries.   

Leadership also met with the PresidentsΩ of the Parent Organizations at their quarterly meeting for a live discussion on the 

plan and its purpose. The district included this topic with community groups such as the Faith Based Council and other 

community entities that work closely with Peoria schools. 

The culmination of this communication resulted in a Community Education Forum that was held on September 20, 2018. This 

event was steamed live on Facebook and broadcasted locally on Cox Channel 11, with support from the City of Peoria. The 

forum was posted on the districtΩs website for those who were not able to attend.  

Stakeholders were also invited to tour several Peoria schools during the Fall Field Trip in October of 2018 where leadership 

addressed the Strategic Plan with business leaders, parents and elected officials. This Field Trip provided a unique perspective 

as some of the work of the plan could be seen in action during their trip. 

The Peoria Unified School District formally adopted a Strategic Plan at the Dec. 11, 2018 Governing Board meeting. 
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Spark Page on Community Connection 
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 Community Engagement Forum on Facebook Live 

FIGURE 8 |  FACEBOOK LIVE COMMUNITY FORUM  

https://www.peoriaunified.org/Forum
https://www.peoriaunified.org/Forum


 

  

FIGURE 11 |  LIVESTREAM ENGAGEMENT 

FIGURE 10 |  EVENT ANNOUNCEMENT VIA FACEBOOK POST 

FIGURE 9 |  EVENT UPDATE VIA TWITTER 

FIGURE 10 |  EVENT ANNOUNCEMENT VIA TWITTER 

FIGURE 12 |  EVENET ENGAGEMENT VIA FACEBOOK 


